From: Brandy Morrill [mailto:bmorrill@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 10:20 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Official City Travel Disclosure April 2018

This is a disclosure of official travel for Brandy Morrill who traveled to represent Chicago Public Library on April 2-6, 2018 to Dallas, Texas, in order to present a day long workshop on Design Thinking at the request of Texas Library Association and participate in the TXLA Annual Conference. Brandy's registration and lodging were covered by the Texas Library Association. Airfare will be reimbursed by CPL Foundation.


---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Brandy Morrill  -  Children's Librarian  -  Chinatown Branch  -  (312) 747-8013 
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